LEGAL NOTICE

CITY OF TORRINGTON
INLAND WETLANDS COMMISSION

Pursuant to Section 12 of the Regulations, the City of Torrington Inland Wetlands Commission
gives notice that its agent will approve, on or after November 14, 2020, application #AD 20-10-
04 of David Columbie for construction of a new septic system in a regulated upland review area
at 32 Spencer Road, Assessor’s Map 245 Block 003 Lot 003.

Any person may appeal this decision to the Torrington Inland Wetlands Commission within 15
days of the notice by submitting such appeal at the Land Use Office, 140 Main Street,
Torrington, CT.

Jeremy Leifert, Assistant City Planner/WEQO

Dated in Torrington, CT
This 30*™ Day of October, 2020
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Please publish on the City of Torrington website on October 30, 2020



